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Remember Duluth there is no Poop Fairy, City reminds citizens to pick up after pets

[Duluth, MN] On Sunday, April 11, from 10:00a.m. — 1:00 p.m. City of Duluth staff, and six students from Harbor City
International School will be collecting dog waste at Hawk Ridge as a reminder that there is no Poop Fairy and to pick up after
your pet. The volunteers will be creating a visual display with the waste that they collect that will be put on display for a few
hours.

This is a service project that the students from Harbor City International School. The students wanted to illustrate what a few
hours of picking up dog waste can do to improve our parks, green spaces, and water quality. The display will be properly
disposed by Parks Maintenance on Monday, April 12.

Students and City staff will also be placing educational signage in seven different trail systems within Duluth. The public is
encouraged to use the hashtag #nopoopfairy in social media posts. For those who are willing to use the hashtag to be entered
to win a gift card to A Place for Fido, a roll of Mutt Mitts, and a waste bag dispenser.
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